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August 28 
Recreation Access Program 
Council approved a resident’s request to participate in the Recreation Access Program and 
discussed ways to reduce barriers to the program for those in need. 

College of New Caledonia – Letter of Support 
Council received a request from Shannon Bezo, Regional Principal of the College of New 
Caledonia, requesting a letter of support towards their grant application to the Northern 
Development Initiative Trust’s Economic Infrastructure Grant program. This grant funding would 
be used to complete the renovations and assets needed for CNC’s Event/Teaching Kitchen space 
that was opened in 2021. Council approved the request. 

Quesnel Highway 97 North-South Interconnector Project 
Council received a request from the City of Quesnel for support towards the Quesnel Highway 
97 North-South Interconnector Project by resolution or letter of support. Council approved the 
request and passed a resolution of support. 

Canada Institute of Forestry – National Forest Week 
Council received a request from the Canadian Institute of Forestry to participate in National 
Forest Week September 17-23. The one-week campaign challenges Canadians across the 
country to learn more about the forest sector and its significance to Canada’s culture, history, 
and future, while also supporting a greater recognition of forests as a valuable, renewable and 
green resource. Council approved the request.  

Construction Update on New Fire Hall  
Council received an update on the new Fire Hall. An updated schedule for the completion of the 
new Fire Hall indicates substantial completion of the project as of October 24, 2023.  

Paving Management Plan – Contract Award 
Council awarded the 2023 Roadway Data Collection and Pavement Management Plan contract 
to International Cybernetics Canada Inc. in the amount of up to $45,168 plus applicable taxes.  

TELUS Watertower Lease 
Council authorized the Chief Administrative Officer to execute a lease agreement with TELUS 
Communications Inc. for use of the roof of the District water tower for communication purposes.  

Recreation Fair 
Council resolved to set up a table at the Recreation Fair on September 9th for Bear Awareness. 
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